THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School • January 24, 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR JANUARY: EMPOWERMENT

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "One kind word can warm three winter months". Japanese Proverb

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Kate Licciardi & Jordan Wolf from 3Smith

LHTV MUSICIAN: Caroline Gulotta, Paige McLear, Paige Muller, Grace Posillico

Monday 1/27	
Tuesday 1/28	
Wednesday 1/29	
Thursday 1/30	
Friday 1/31	LHS Shirt Day Grade 6 Interims Mailed

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Beauty and the Beast Schedule	Рз
C\$H Library Programs	
Save the Children	
Huntington Youth Writes	

BOARD OF EDUCATION

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on **Tuesday**, **February 11**th at 8pm at the DO.

EARLY PICK-UP

If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not necessary to call ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Back-up notes are still necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day.

ARTISTS CORNER

Congratulations to our Artist of the Month Ella Henry 3Cr! Please walk around the school and visit our bulletin boards..."Glowing Evergreens" "Winter Wonderland of Cardinals". Work in progress continues: 2nd Winter landscapes Tints and Shades; 3rd Rhythm and Movement/Cardinals; 4th Optical illusions/Native American Totem Poles; 5th Glowing Evergreens; 6th 1 Point perspective paintings/ Glass Sculptures

SPELLING BEE

Correction to Spelling Bee Contest - The first place winner is Conor O'Keefe from 4D and second place went to Susannah Oster from 5B. Congratulations for a job well done!

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

To be eligible for kindergarten in September 2014, <u>your child must be 5 years of age on or before December 1, 2014.</u> Your child is **NOT AUTOMATICALLY** enrolled as a kindergartner. Even if you currently have children

attending Cold Spring Harbor Schools, you must still register your incoming kindergarten child.

Timeline: As soon as possible, please contact the district registrar, Gloria Albert, to ensure that your child's name appears on the district census. Please call (631) 367-5910. You should have received a letter from the Superintendent of Schools, Dr. J. Wilansky, explaining the procedure and listing the documents required for registration. Please call Gloria Albert to make an appointment to register your child. **You must have an appointment to register your child for kindergarten.** Registration dates: **February 3-7, 2014.** In March, 2014, a welcome letter containing important information about Kindergarten Screening and Orientation will be mailed to you from Goosehill Primary School.

ABSENCES

Your child's absence is being recorded as an unknown and unexcused absence if you do not make a telephone call to the nurse's office. An absence note is not sufficient. The phone call must be made.

DRIVING CAUTION

When driving on the school grounds, please be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

For safety reasons, we ask that all children being picked up in the back circle wait in line until picked up. Children are not allowed to cross over the parking lot.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL

All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS

Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Night of Magic

You should all have it in your calendars by now - it is just for 2nd graders. The date is Monday, February 3rd from 7-8:15pm in the Little Theater. 2nd grade parents who would like to help out, please email Kim Taglieri at Taglieri@hotmail.com It is a drop off event. Eblast to follow...

Bounce

Last Call to 6th Graders for Bounce this Sunday 26th. Paperwork needs to be handed into the Front Office in order to attend. Questions, contact Ginette Reynolds.

Save the Date - Board of Education Meeting

January 28th - if you go to one meeting throughout the year go to this one! It's the Community Budget Forum where decisions are made on how money is being spent in our District. It's at District Office at 7:30pm.

LH5*PTG

Next meeting is Thursday February 13th, at 9:15am. Agenda to follow.

Beauty and the Beast Schedule for Week of 1/27-2/1

*** PLEASE attend every rehearsal that you are called to. We have lost several days already, and you're attendance is crucial to the rehearsals getting and staying on track.

***YOUR LINES and YOUR SONGS MUST BE MEMORIZED BY <u>THIS TUESDAY JANUARY 28th</u>. PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU ARE LISTENING TO THE CD'S THAT WERE PROVIDED. IF YOU DON'T HAVE ONE, SEE MR. MCKEE or MRS. MALONEY.

MON 1/27

3:15-5:30- Lefou, Gaston, Silly Girls, Gaston's Mob-GASTON (with Ms. Copley)

3:15-5:30- Cogsworth, Lumiere, Beast, Belle- Pg. 77-80, If I Can't Love Her (with Mr.McKee)

<u>TUE 1/28</u>

3:15- 6:30 All Spoons, Forks, Knives, and Kitchen Utensils, Belle, Lumiere, Cogsworth, Chip, Mrs. Potts, Babette, Feather Dusters, Mdm. De la Grande Bouche- BE OUR GUEST

THURS 1/30

3:15- 6:30 All Spoons, Forks, Knives, and Kitchen Utensils, Belle, Lumiere, Cogsworth, Chip, Mrs. Potts, Babette, Feather Dusters, Mdm. De la Grande Bouche- BE OUR GUEST

<u>SAT 2/1</u>

9AM-2PM- ACT 1 RUNTHROUGH- ****Wear comfortable clothes and bring a bag lunch

BE SURE TO BRING YOUR SCRIPT AND A PENCIL TO EVERY REHEARSAL. ALSO, PLEASE REVIEW THE SCENES AT HOME BEFORE COMING TO REHEARSAL.

For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

TAKE YOUR CHILD TO THE LIBRARY DAY

Saturday February 1 @ 2:00 pm
For Children with their Families
Come in with your family to make a cozy fleece no-sew tie pillow.

YOGA

For children in grades K-3 Starting January 29 Wednesdays @ 5:00

Join Miss Alie form Yoga Rocks! For a 8 week session.
In-person registration must be accompanied with at check for \$120 made payable to the Cold Spriong Harbor Library.



TEEN PIZZA & a MOVIE

For students in grades 7-12, Saturday, January 25 @ 1:30 pm

Hang out with your friends for a special matinee movie screening just for TEENS. Pizza will be provided. Movie: Beautiful Creatures (PG-13, 124 min.)

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs for Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor Library's Information Services Department

Affordable Care Act for Individuals & Small Businesses

Thursday, January 30, 2014 at 6:30pm

Healthcare navigators will present the latest developments in the Affordable Care Act for both individuals and small businesses. Tax credits, and the employer and individual mandates will be explained. Learn what to have ready when preparing to apply for health insurance. Q& A session follows the lecture.



For more information about any Adult Program, contact a Information Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.



Every Picture/Note = \$1.00

Typhoon Haiyan Challenge Will You Join Us? It is easy to help

You and your child can draw pictures or write notes of hope and healing for children in the Philippines.

Bring your letter or picture to the main office of your school by Monday, January 27
Save The Children Long Island Junior Council will take care of the rest.

Typhoon Haiyan made landfall on November 8, 2013 and destroyed homes, schools—and forever changed the lives of millions.

The Bezos Family Foundation, through Students Rebuild, will match each letter and drawing with \$1.00

Each picture/note is worth \$1.00

Submit as many as you want!

Save the Children will use these funds to provide children and teachers with safe, temporary learning spaces, educational materials and other support.

In addition to this educational assistance, the goal is to deliver thousands of letters and pictures of support to survivors of the storm.







15th Annual INGTON YOUTH WRITES Contest

For Youth in Grades 4-12 Who Attend School in the Town of Huntington Over \$2000 Cash Awards * Winners' Workshop in April * Awards Ceremony in May 1st Place: \$100 * 2nd Place: \$75 * 3rd Place: \$50 * Honorable Mention: \$25

The entry form must be completely filled out and

received by Friday, February 14th 2014 at 5pm to be eligible for an award NO EXCEPTIONS FOR THE DEADLINE

Attach one form to each submitted work (students may submit more than one entry)

Please print:

Student's Name:	_ Home Phone	e Number:		
Alternate Phone Number:	Email:			
AddressApt#_	Town		Zip	
School/ Facility:	Teacher/ Group Leader			
Grade Level (check one): 4-5	6-8	9-12	_	
Grade Level (check one): 4-5 Category (check one): Poetry	Short Story_	Essay	•	
The attached work, titled			, is original work	
written by me. I agree that if it is selected as a winning	entry the Hun	tington Youth	Bureau can publish it.	
Sign here:				
*Any plagiarized work will result in the notific	cation of both th	he student and	his/her school	
والمراجع المراجع المرا	1 M M M 22 23 M M M 21			
Guidelines for Submissions: (Please re	ed carefully	& follow all	directions).	
It is encouraged that all entries be typed or print				
Include your name only on the en	try form, <u>not</u> o	n the work its	elf.	
One student per entry please. All submissions must be	e in English. S	tudents may s	ubmit multiple entries	
**If submitting more than one entry please a				

Collaborative projects will not be accepted Please include 2 copies of your work *Winners will be contacted to submit a copy of the entry by email

Poems must not exceed 60 lines. Essays and short stories must not exceed 3,000 words. Mail or hand deliver entries to the

Town of Huntington Youth Bureau - Project Excel

Room 200, Village Green Center, 423 Park Avenue, Huntington, NY 11743 ~ Tel: 631-271-5499

DEADLINE: All entries must be received by Friday, February 14th, 2014 at 5pm

-ALL ENTRIES BECOME THE PROPERTY OF THE HUNTINGTON YOUTH BUREAU-

Please note that winning entries will be published in a journal. All rights will then revert back to the author. Winners will be required to submit the winning entry by email.

Project Excel is funded by the New York State Office of Children and Family Services, the Suffolk County Youth Bureau, the Town of Huntington Youth Bureau, fundraisers and private donations

The Town of Huntington Youth Bureau

And

Project Excel

presents

The 15th Annual

HUNTINGTON YOUTH WRITES:

A WRITING CONTEST

For students who attend school in the Town of Huntington GRADES 4 THROUGH 12

OVER \$2,000 IN CASH PRIZES!

Winning Entries will be Published

Cash Prizes in each grade level (Grade levels 4-5, 6-8, 9-12)

~POETRY ~ SHORT FICTION~ESSAY ~ Entries must be received by

5PM Friday, February 14, 2014

Submissions made after this time will not be accepted

Entry forms available at the Town of Huntington Youth Bureau

Room 200, Village Green Center, 423 Park Avenue, Huntington, NY 11743 631-271-5499

~Entry forms also available on our website at www.hybydri.org and at

other local sites (schools, libraries, etc.)~

Project Excel is funded by the New York State Office of Children and Family Services, the Suffolk County Youth Bureau, the Town of Huntington Youth Bureau, fundraisers and private donations